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Website update to the OnePath Super and Investments site 
 

We’ll be moving our OnePath Super and Investments site to a new platform to better support your 
customer experience. As part of the website update, you will notice our OnePath Super and 
Invest web pages will have a new URL address. Overall, you should see minimal changes to how 
you navigate and interact online with us.  

 

• Phase 1- On 30 October, our URL for the public pages will be updated to 
onepathsuperinvest.com.au 

 

• Phase 2- On 13 November, our URLs for Customer and Adviser login pages will be 
updated to the following: 

o Customer Login (i.e. My OnePath):  

access.onepathsuperinvest.com.au/personal/myOnePath/customer-login.aspx 

 

o Investor Login (i.e. Investor Access): 

access.onepathsuperinvest.com.au/anz/logon.aspx 

 

o Adviser Login (i.e. Adviser Advantage): 

access.onepathsuperinvest.com.au/adviser/AdviserAdvantage/adviser-login.aspx 

 

If you have any existing saved links or bookmarks, you will automatically be redirected to the new 
website, however we recommend you update saved links and bookmarks from 30 October 
onwards. 

 

Further information  

If you have any questions or require further information, please contact Customer Services. 
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